Good evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important reminders for the upcoming week. 

Wednesday of this week is an early release day for students. School will be dismissed at 1:00. 

This Friday is our annual 8th grade dance. As a reminder, students must be present at school on Friday in order to be admitted to the dance.  

Mr. Stroud’s Aviation Tech students who will be attending their class field trip should bring their $4 and Permission Slip to Mr. Stroud NO LATER than the morning of Wednesday, April 25th.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We will have a track meet this Wednesday at home versus Mendenhall Middle School. Baseball and softball will play Thursday at home against Southeast Middle School. 

Well, that will do it for this week. 

We are looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS.

Go Tigers!
